
 
 
 

ADDENDUM No.2 
 

MOLLIDGEWOCK STATE PARK 
NEW VISITOR RECEPTION CENTER 

 
Project No. ARP 2413 

June 14, 2024 
To: ALL CONTRACT BIDDERS 
 
 This addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the Bidding Documents dated 
May 8, 2024, with clarifications as noted below.  Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided 
in the Bid Proposal Form.  Failure to do so may disqualify the Bidder. 
 
1. Question:  Detail 3 on Sheet A3.01 includes a note: “Wall Finish: FRP sheets on 5/8” Densglass 

Moisture and Mold Resistant Drywall.” However, the Finish Schedule on Sheet A6.01 lists the wall 
finish material for rooms 104, 105, 107 & 108 as “FRP on 5/8” GWB.”  What is the intended wall finish 
material for rooms 104, 105, 107, & 108? 

  
 Answer:  Abuse and moisture resistant drywall as per specification Section 09 21 16 / 2.01 C  
 is to be used on all walls except the Utility Chase where the framing is open.  In rooms 104, 105, 107 & 

108, it will be the substrate for FRP. 
 
2. Question: The siding material is called out as pine board and batten.  Is there an option to use 

Engineered Wood Siding as per Specification Section 07 46 23 / 2.04? 
 
 Answer: The siding material is 1 x 12 pine board and 1 x 3 pine batten.  The engineered wood 

siding will not be used on this project. 
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